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November 29, 2012 

   

 

   

Brian Porter 

2400 Harbor Dr 

Northfield MN 55057 

 

 

VIA EMAIL: bp@dfcco.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 342 Webster Street 

 

Dear Mr. Porter: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 27, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal and grant an 

extension until December 31, 2012 to bring the ORSAT testing and smoke detector affidavit into 

compliance.  Please note that Ms. Moermond recommended that the re-inspection fee of $85 and 

$50 provisional fee be waived. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, December 19, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. 

in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Mike Cassidy (email) 
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